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Please do not sacrifice our state's long-term planning by poking holes in our Urban 

Growth Boundary standards. Let HB2001 play out before we blanketly allowing the 

expansion of our UGBs, opening new farmland up to sprawl and expensive single-

family McMansions on the fringe of towns and cities. Goal 14 is critical to keeping 

Oregon beautiful, walkable, and affordable and reducing traffic and commute times. 

Please do not take even more choice away from Oregon's Gen Z when it comes to 

preserving the spaces that your generation has had the privilege of enjoying from 

being paved over. Thank you for considering voting NO on HB 3414. 


